
 

Please Join Us!! 

The Glenville Hill Fire District No. 8 Building Improvement Committee 

has been exploring several options to address deficiencies with the present 

firehouse.  As we continue to conduct public forums we encourage 

community resident involvement and thank all those  

who have attended recent informational forums. 

The next Public Forum is Thursday, Dec. 7th  

7:00 pm at your firehouse—1086 Church Road 
Come listen where we are headed.  Bring a neighbor.   

We are excited to share our progress!! 

The Glenville Hill Fire District No. 8 

Building Improvement Committee 

  

 


